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Vic: You raise an excellent point, although I believe that the
concern about drawing resources away from operating plants
applies to all of the Regions, and not just to Regicn IV.
In fact, in my recent visits to two regions, regional staff
has been guite candid about this concern, and have agreed that
the emphasis on NTOL's is having a significant effect on our
ability to assure safety at the operating plants. I think that
should have a meeting on this subject with IE and the

Regional Administrators.
cc: Chairman Palladino /

Commissioner Roberts

Commissioner Bernthal




